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Change in Oriola Management Team: Elina Niemela to leave Oriola

Elina Niemel3, the Chief People Officer of Oriola Corporation, has resigned from Oriola and
decided to pursue her career outside the company. She will leave Oriola on March 3, 2023.

“I want to warmly thank Elina for her valuable contribution to the company. | wish Elina all the
best in her future ventures. At Oriola, our focus continues on the key priorities; profitable
growth, efficiency and culture,” says Katarina Gabrielson, CEO of Oriola Corporation.

The search for Elina Niemel&’s successor starts immediately.

Oriola Corporation
Katarina Gabrielson
CEO

Further information:

Katarina Gabrielson, CEO
tel. +46 72 234 8809
email: katarina.gabrielson@oriola.com

Mikael Wegmidiller

VP, Communications and Sustainability
tel. +356 40 7762 314

email: mikael.wegmuller@oriola.com

Distribution:
Nasdaq Helsinki Ltd.
Key media

Released by:

Oriola Corporation
Corporate Communications
Orionintie 5

FI-02200 Espoo, Finland
www.oriola.com



